
 

 

Announcement of IPO Cancellation   

Private Placement   

Alliance Medical Company K.S.C.C.   

  

08/01/2024  08012024 

   

Dear Client, 

First, KFIC Invest Company (KFIC) sends its 

warmest wishes and hopes this letter finds you 

well. 

  

 

 

We would like to make you aware regarding an 

opportunity to subscribe in the private placement 

of Alliance Medical Company K.S.C.C.; where 

KFIC Invest is the subscription agent of this 

placement. 

 

 

 

It have been resolved to cancel the IPO for Alliance 

Medical Company K.S.C.C. as mentioned in the 

Private Placement Memorandum (PPM). 

 

 

  

Best regards,  

Assets Management Division   

 

  

 

 

 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to 

contact Clients Relations at Assets Management 

Division. 

 

–

  

 


